
 
From: ……………………………….  

Sent: Thursday, 23 August 2012 7:10 PM 
To: EHPP Landscapes & Ecosystems Section Mailbox 

Subject: Objection to commercial logging of native forests 
 

We in Canberra do not want to see increasing use of firewood when it comes from logging native forests 

and threatened species habitat. I am greatly concerned about  the issue of logging native forests, I 

believe the Private Native Forestry Code of Practice was written to protect native forests and 

endangered species, yet I have become aware that there is a specific threat to the Mt Rae Forest area 

between Crookwell and Taralga. Would you please assure me that close attention is being given to any 

logging carried out in this area and that is strictly complies with the Code. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Dianne Piper 

…………………….. 

Weston ACT 2611 


